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1996 Letter Regarding Dangers of Internet
Posted by Kedusha - 26 Jul 2016 03:08
_____________________________________

From Today's Chizuk E-mail (#1519 or #1520):

Rabbi Dovid Heber of Baltimore, who has been a member of GYE's Rabbinical Board since
2010, gave permission that the attached letter be shared, including with the GYE community.  

Rabbi Heber wrote the letter 20 years ago this month when Internet use was in its infancy.  In
the letter, Rabbi Heber describes the dangers of the Internet, which have come to be all too well-
known.

[Although it is widely accepted that simply keeping the Internet out of our homes may no longer
be a realistic solution, it is extremely important that the appropriate safeguards be in place].  

========================================================================
====

Re: 1996 Letter Regarding Dangers of Internet
Posted by doingtshuva - 26 Jul 2016 08:26
_____________________________________

Just read the Email, and it really shocked me to see how R'  Heber viewed the internet 20 years
ago.

Maybe some kind of ?????

 

========================================================================
====
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